
Welcome to Our Composting Service! 

Dear Residents, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new composting service, designed to help you 

reduce waste and contribute to a healthier environment. 

Beginning [Start Date], you will have the opportunity to participate in our composting program. 

Here's how it works: 

• What to Compost: Kitchen scraps, yard waste, and other compostable materials. 

• Collection Schedule: Compost will be collected every [Frequency] on [Days]. 

• Composting Bins: Please use the designated compost bins located [Location of Bins]. 

We're committed to making composting easy and effective for all residents. If you have any 

questions or require assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for joining us in our efforts to create a more sustainable community! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Property Management Company] 


